Hoganas

Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2025

Statement Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC)

We hereby confirm that our products produced at our production
site in Belgium do not, to our knowledge, contain the substances
listed in the “Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern for
Authorisation” (Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006), presented by the
European Chemicals Agency, ECHA, on their website: Candidate
List of substances of very high concern for Authorisation - ECHA
(europa.eu)

All sales of the Products are subject to our General Conditions of
Sale.

This statement is not intended to be, nor shall it be construed to be,
a waiver or modification of the General Conditions of Sale or
otherwise a representation or warranty from our side. This
statement is valid as per the date hereof and we assume no
obligation to inform of any subsequent changes.
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